Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Robert Kitay [rkitay@aquascienceengineers.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2012 12:06 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Hutch's Carwash Well Destruction

Hi Mark -

| just wanted to let you know that we are scheduled to destroy the monitoring wells at the Hutch’s Carwash located at
17945 Hesperian Blvd in San Lorenzo on Wednesday, October 24, 2012. Please let me know if you have any other
questions.

Robert Kitay
Aqua Science Engineers



